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Seattle Public Schools 
Drinking Water Quality Program 
 
Summary Status  
for 
Van Asselt Elementary school 
 
Updated September 24, 2018 
 
Status:  
 
All sources meet the policy.  
 
 
The old (wood) building is not being used and was not tested, all fixtures in the Old 
building will be disabled or post signs.  
 
 
 
The school will be flushed after any breaks longer than five days.   
 
Follow-up monitoring:  Will be performed in school year 2021-2022. 
 


